
 
 
 
 
     September 1, 2015  
 
 
 
Plympton Board of Selectmen 
Plympton Town House 
5 Palmer Road 
Plympton, MA 2367 
 
 
 
 

The Plympton Conservation Commission is pleased to recommend Amy 
Cronin for an empty seat on the Commission. 
 
 Ms. Cronin is a chemical engineer and has worked extensively with 
developing regulations and advising the public about how to apply those standards.  
 

She and her family have lived in Plympton since 1997. 
 
    Sincerely yours, 
 
 
    The Plympton Conservation Commission 

Jeff Smith, Chairman 
Rick Burnet 
Ami Dion 
Linda Leddy 
John Mathia 


